
From: Olga Kulnevsky  

Sent: Sunday, May 9, 2021 1:24 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Re: Zoning By-law Amendmend, City Files: D01-20016 and D02-20030 

I'm Olga Kulnevsky, the owner of a townhome at 170 Observatory Lane. 

I am writing to object to the above zoning amendment. 

There is a factory in front of our house that sometimes makes a lot of noise and dust, 

and we are afraid that with the planned construction the amount of noise that will be 

generated will be unbearable for area residents. Also there is a big concern about the 

air quality in our neighborhood. 

Overall, I feel the amendment that would allow this to take place is not in the best 

interest of the citizens of the area, and I strongly urge you to reconsider your decision. 

Sincerely, 

Olga Kulnevsky 


